5/10/2018 Town of Natick Mail - Re: Lookout Farm

L ]
G M I | Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Re: Lookout Farm
1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Apr 20, 2018 at 12:49 PM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

| have reviewed and would recommend that the BOS, as the Licensing Authority, limit the additional service locations out
in the farm to one, not two. My suggestion is to approve the U-Barn location where we often have a police detail near by
and not the picnic area. | would also like to see the U-Barn location be part of, or immediately adjacent to the U-Barn, not
adjacent to the train area. This past year we did have a missing child out in the farm, a direct result of an inattentive
parent. This child was found lying down in one of the rows of apple trees in the orchard. | am extremely thankful this
child was found unharmed, but it was a anxiety driven event for many looking for her. My concern here has a lot to do
with inattentive adults and wandering children in the rural farm environment.

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Fri, Apr 20, 2018 at 8:53 AM, Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

Attached is the application for Lookout Farm.
Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant

Town of Natick
508-647-6410

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=8e8d5e902a&jsver=uln2IVdyjuk.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180502.07_p5&view=pt&g=Lauzon%20lookout&gs=true&search=query¢



